

PO Box 39 100 Woodland Court Arnold, Missouri 63010 (636) 296-1400 (636) 296-2064 fax

December 26, 2013

Dr. Cole, Special Choir Sherwood Elementary 1769 Missouri State Road Arnold, MO 63010

Dear Dr. Cole:

Thank you for your wonderful vocal performance at our home. Residents always respond so positively to young people and it makes for a very special event. The Special Choir did an awesome job and the harmonies were beautiful. Our residents talked about "those great kids" for days afterwards. With such a large group, everyone was so well-behaved and we would be pleased to have you come again.

I also want to thank all the students for their creative and artistic tote bag designs. The totes are great gifts because they keep everything handy that one might want to carry with them.

Thank you so much for giving your time and sharing your talents with us. It is the best gift of all. Wishing you continued success in the New Year.

Sincerely,

Rose Weimar,

Rose weiman

**Activity Director**